
Rotary Events 
4/13/24 - Rotary District 5180 South 
 Area picnic  
4/20/24 - Rotary District 5180 North 
 Area picnic  
5/17-19/24 - Combined Rotary 
 D5150, D5180, & D5190 District  
 Conference. Grand Sierra Resort, Reno 

President Roger launched the 34th 
meeting of Point West 
Rotary’s 39th Term at Del 
Paso CC.  Russ Prater led 
us in the 

pledge.  The song “Cool 
Water” was led by Gary 
Pevey.  Carol Van Brug-
gen shared her thoughts today about 

getting older.  New member, 
Amber Laney was read in by 
PP Desirée Wilson.  Mike 
Garcia and Sandy Thompson 

welcome the best principal at Encina 
High School, Greta Scholtes, to the 
best Rotary club to up-
date us on how our GRC 
donations are being uti-
lized at EHS.  The Tour of 
Business this afternoon at Balanced 
Body has last minute availability an-
nounced by Beth Schatz.  Ringing the 

Bell Today were Paul 
Cunha, Carol Van Brug-
gen, and Mark 
Copeland.  Jay Boat-

wright introduced our speakers, Dan 
York General Manager of 
Sacramento Suburban Wa-
ter District and Cathy Lee, 
General Manager of Car-
michael Water District.  The spoke on 

water management in our 
area and merging the 2 
water districts.  Kathy 
Copeland gave Happy 

Bucks for grandson’s success in Mas-
sachusetts.   Visitor and DG Elect Ste-
ve Turner won Gino’s Op-
portunity and drew the Jok-
er and donated the win-
nings to the PWRF on be-
half of Dan Haverty and Gary Pevey.   

PWR Meeting Calendar 
Meetings Fridays, 7:30 AM at DPCC* (+ Zoom) 

Mar 29 - Dark 
Apr 5 - Sanjay Varsghney, PhD, CFA  
Apr 12 - Matt McReynolds, Pacific Justice 
Institute  
Apr 19 - at North Ridge CC - Bob Deering-
Human Trafficking  
*(unless indicated) 
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SS Point West Voyage Log 
We are back at it this year.  The Point 
West Charity Golf Tournament is on 
for this year.  This is just around the 
corner on Monday, May 13 at the 
Alister MacKenzie Course at Haggin 
Oaks Golf Complex.  We need you to 
sign up today to guarantee our plans.  
The deadline to confirm our golfer 
field is April 18!  Only 30 golfers have 
signed up so far. All proceeds go to 
the PWRF supporting our charitable 
activities.  Dan Baker and 
Samantha Hoshida are the 
chairs. Registration and spon-
sor opportunities infor-
mation can be found    

Prospective New Member 
Our newest prospective 
member to Point West 
Rotary is Lisa Lilienthal.  
She is a brand and crea-
tive strategist founding 

Lisa Lilienthal Consulting.  Lisa has 
deep experience in guiding mission-
based B2B brands to bring relevance 
and attention to their stories, and in 
elevating big thinkers to write their 
stories.  As a mom, wife, writer and 
creative, she is seeking chances to 
bring her whole self to any oppor-
tunity.  She divides her time between 
home in Sacramento and her 
hometown of Atlanta.  Lisa enjoys 
doing life with my husband, Gene, 
and our young adult children, Anna-
belle and Cooper.  In joining PWR 
Lisa is interested in building commu-
nity, participating in service, and giv-
ing back to the community.  Please 
Welcome Lisa to our meetings. 

Skin Cancer News 

Christie Brinkley recently made news 
having a basal cell carcinoma re-
moved from her skin.  More impres-
sive is PWR’s Randy Burton 3 BCCs 
removed in the past few months! 

https://pointwestrotary.com/event/pwr-foundations-charity-golf-tournament/
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